
From: Linda Storie  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 5:30 PM 
To: Ashley Taylor  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  

 

 

In regards to the amendment from permanent to seasonal is in our minds the same for these 

people. When that property was severed it was with the intention of our son building there, we 

were refused a permit twice. And we own the right of way.  

 We feel it is not our responsibility to worry about the children all winter if they are granted a 

permit, which we will do every time it snows. We truly feel sorry for the couple, but as we found 

out private lane means no as the county's policy states. Unfortunately for the couple this should 

stand for them as it did for us.  

Going forward this issue should be addressed beforehand by both the county and the buyer.  

 

Regards 

Martin and Linda 

 


